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Dear NP project evaluation committee: 
Speaking as a southern NH resident and frequent visitor to central and northern NH for recreation (camping,  

hiking, biking, skiing, etc.), I beg you to choose an alternative to the (Eversource/Hydro-Quebec) Northern Pass  

proposal. There are at least 2 other options (the New England Clean Power Link, the Granite State Power Link)  

hat would have less environmental impact AND be cheaper. If the lines are built above ground for any of the  

proposed Northern Pass route, it would be a permanent scar on the landscape, and detract from the natural  

tranquility of nature which draws so many people to NH. Even if the lines were buried for the entire route, the  

project would be too disruptive and too expensive, far out weighing any benefit from the temporary jobs it would  

generate. For the long-term benefit of NH residents and visitors, please choose one of the alternative transmission  

projects over the Northern Pass. 
Sincerely, 
David Tannheimer 

  

 


